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  I consider myself a committed and driven business professional with a 
history of success in many fields.  I attribute most of that success to 
honesty, integrity and communication.  I have always built my clientele 
from referrals and that only comes from earning your trust and 
respect.  My background in Sales Management, Insurance, Financial Services as well as 
Real Estate gives him a unique skill set that I am excited to put to work for you.   I have a 
passion for real estate but my real passion is the satisfaction I get from a job well done.  

  We had been spending time in the area for over 15 years before we decided to make SWFL 
our home five years ago. I’m still married to my high school sweetheart so I can tell you a 
little about commitment, dedication and perseverance, or at least Kim can.   My path to 
SWFL started in the Bronx, NY but I spent most of my time in CT, Kim is a pure country 
girl.   I have always been involved in my communities either through my love for sports 
which I have always played and previously coached and officiated or through volunteering 
for different committees and boards.   

  I have won many awards and earned many accolades along the way, but I think I am most 
proud of is when someone has enough confidence in me to refer a friend or loved one.   

 


